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NMPF Statement on USDA Decision to Purchase Cheese to Help Dairy Farmers 
From Jim Mulhern, President and CEO of NMPF: 

 
ARLINGTON, VA – “Today’s announcement by USDA offering to purchase up to $20 million of cheese will 
provide assistance to America’s dairy farmers through increased demand for milk, while also serving the 
needs of Americans who patronize food banks and other charitable assistance organizations.  
 
“We continue to look at ways to address the challenging economic situation facing dairy farmers, and are 
appreciative of USDA’s efforts to improve the effectiveness of the dairy Margin Protection Program 
established in the 2014 farm bill. Further changes are needed to improve the program as an effective safety 
net, but such changes go beyond the authority granted to USDA by Congress. We will continue working 
with Congressional leaders to seek improvements to MPP.”  
 

### 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s cooperatives produce the majority 
of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of dairy producers on Capitol Hill and with government agencies. For more 
on NMPF’s activities, visit our website at www.nmpf.org. 
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